December 15, 2023

Dear Directors,

The Grenada Band program, directors, and boosters invite you to participate in the Dr. Joe Barry Mullins Concert Band Festival. The festival will be held in the Grenada High School auditorium and band hall on Thursday, March 28, 2024. The festival gives bands of all levels an opportunity to perform before an experienced and knowledgeable panel of judges. Medals will be given to bands achieving a superior rating in either Concert or Sightreading.

Our concert judges will be Sid McNeal, Lora Emerson and Kevin Cole and our sightreading judge will be Ron Cox. These directors have been extremely successful in their own programs and bring a wealth of experience to our festival. All of the judges' commentary will be sent via a Dropbox folder and will be available immediately after you complete your performances. We will also provide a digital recording of your performance.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR JBM FESTIVAL

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience.

Joe Presley

Grenada Bands 1880 Fairground Road Grenada, MS 38901 Band Hall Phone: (662) 226-4456 Cell Phone: (662) 614-2601

presleyjoe@gmail.com